
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

FOLKESTONE AND HYTHE DISTRICT COUNCIL 
 

CHANGE IN GOVERNANCE ARRANGEMENTS  
 
 
 

 
This notice is published in accordance with regulation 9KC, Part 1A, Chapter 4 of the 
Local Government Act 2000 (as amended).  
 
At its meeting on 21 June 2023 Folkestone and Hythe District Council (“the Council”) 
l resolved to make a change to its governance arrangements, from the Leader and 
Cabinet form of governance and replace it with a Committee model form of 
governance. 
 
This new form of governance will result in most decisions on Council functions being 
dealt with by politically balanced committees under powers delegated by the full 
Council. No individual member of the Council will have decision making powers. 
 
The changes will take effect from 9 May 2024.  
 
Further details on the changes will be available on the council’s website in due 
course -  
 
www.folkestone-hythe.gov.uk 
 
and will also be available for inspection at the Civic Centre, the address of which is 
below. 
 
Amandeep Khroud                                                                       
Assistant Director, Governance and Law 
Folkestone and Hythe District Council                                   
Civic Centre 
Castle Hill Avenue, 
Folkestone. 
Kent CT20 2QY 
 
August 2023 
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